EA03-005: Email from MVEIRB to INAC re clarification (Dec1304)

From: Mary Tapsell 
Sent: Monday, December 13, 2004 12:12 PM
To: David Livingstone
Cc: 'Eric Yaxley'; 'Fraser Fairman'
Subject: clarification of Dec 9 letter
I understand that in our recent letter to you dated December 9, 2004 you would like us to clarify what we are looking for in relation to point number 2.  

We require further clarification on what you are stating in the second sentence of your suggested modification for Measure 13;  “ . . .   As part of this, the MVLWB should define a geographic area for the project area based on an ecological classification system developed by the GNWT.”   

If you could clarify this sentence further, it will assist us in the consult to modify process.

Thank you,

Mary Tapsell

Manager, Environmental Impact Assessment

Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board

Phone:  867-766-7063

Fax:  867-766-7074

